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James A. Griffin, Ph.D., named new Chief of
NICHD’s Child Development and Behavior
Branch

Posted on behalf of the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development

(NICHD)

James A. Griffin, Ph.D., has been named the new Chief of the Child Development and Behavior Branch (CDBB)

at the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development (NICHD). Dr.

Griffin, an expert in early learning and school readiness research, has served as Deputy Chief of CDBB since

joining NICHD in 2004. For the past year, he has served as Acting Branch Chief of CDBB.

Read the Full Announcement
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